
Herrin, Becky 

From: 
Sent: 

Sean G. Herman <SHerman@hansonbridgett.com> 
Tuesday, July 6, 2021 7:02 PM 

To: Herrin, Becky 
Subject: RE: PDH Skilled Nursing facility 

Thanks, Becky. 

From: Herrin, Becky <BeckyHerrin@countyofplumas.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 2:35 PM 
To: Sean G. Herman <SHerman@hansonbridgett.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FW: PDH Skilled Nursing facility 

Hi Sean, 
Comment from the CSD. 
Becky 

From: Katie Nunn <Katie@americanvalleycsd.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 2:27 PM 
To: Herrin, Becky <BeckyHerrin@countyofplumas.com> 
Subject: RE: PDH Skilled Nursing facility 

Thank you Becky. 

The comment from the District is that there may be a need for wastewater collection improvements to accommodate 
this project. 

Please let me know if you need anything further. 

Thank you, 
Katie 

From: Herrin, Becky [mailto:BeckyHerrin@countyofplumas.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 2:06 PM 
To: Katie Nunn <Katie@americanvalleycsd.com> 
Subject: PDH Skilled Nursing facility 

Good afternoon, Katie, 
I hope you had a great holiday weekend. 
I sent out a preliminary review request regarding the PDH Skilled Nursing facility specia l use permit on April 26th . Did the 
District wish to comment? 
Thanks, 
Becky 
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